

Dear Parents,

Catholic Schools Week has come to an end. We are grateful to all those parents who celebrated CSW with us here at SS. Philip and James. Hopefully, everyone had a great time. There are pictures on our facebook page: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/SaintsPhilipAndJamesSchoolExtonPennsylvania/">https://www.facebook.com/SaintsPhilipAndJamesSchoolExtonPennsylvania/</a>

The Quarter race raised just a little over \$2,000. Thank you for your generosity. We will donate the money to DuPont in honor of Lizzie Kelly and to Catholic Charities in the name of our school family.

I would like to thank all the Homeroom parents and other volunteers. Your help in the classrooms on Friday was greatly appreciated. The teachers enjoyed their Catholic Schools Week Luncheon.

Last week you received a Family Survey concerning your annual income. Please know that this information is kept strictly confidential. We need this data in order to qualify for government funded programs. If you have not returned your survey, please return it as soon as possible.

Please remember to apply to BLOCS for tuition assistance. The form can be found on our website. We have money designated for SS. Philip and James School. If you look at the form, you do not need to be low income to qualify for assistance. Any questions? Please call the office.

Our Home and School Meeting is Thursday at 7pm in the cafeteria. We hope to see you there.

God Bless you! Sister Helen